
28 September 2022 

Football News 

Our school football team played a fixture against Alderman Knight 

yesterday, unfortunately losing 4-2, but they had a great time. 

 

This fixture was part of a league set up by Joe Page including all of 

the other special schools in Gloucestershire. 

 

They will take part in more fixtures as the year goes on, both home 

and away, and we will also put out a B team. 

 

Well done to all involved. 

 

Tom Lovell 

 


